
 

 

20th September, 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We would like to advise all parent/carers and students that we currently have students who 
are immuno-suppressed in the school.  This means that they have a weakened immune 
system and their bodies find it harder to fight infection. 
 
As part of their care whilst in school we urge you to advise the school as a matter of priority, 
should your child contract chickenpox, measles or covid. 
 
As always, we appreciate your assistance with our above request as this will ensure all our 
students are safe whilst in school. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 

         
 
 
 
Mrs S Gladman                        Mrs S Jenner 
Office Manager           Headteacher   


